

Northeastern Division AFS Executive Committee
 Conference Call Draft Agenda
 October 12, 2005

1. Welcome/Identify Call Participants – Margaret Murphy
2. Black bass symposium at 2006 F&W conference – Margaret Murphy

Request for support ~ \$3,000 for travel for speakers - Ken Sprinkle to organize

3. Update on web page – Paola Ferreri – *Division website*
News letters available, what do we want on it? Host \$100/yr Can modify @ any time. Can the chapters be hosted @ the same site?
4. Update on Procedure Manual and bylaws revisions – Margaret and Paola *Cost does not include updates. Each chapter would update their site.*

5. Chapter Reports

- AIC – Greg Mackey - *Shawn Goode 3 day meeting 75 head* Logo for the Division*
- SNEC – Chris Tomichek -
- ✓ NY – Jim McKenna *A couple graphic designers do it for free then vote on it.*
- SUNY, ESF – James Willacker? – Tony
- PA – John Arway
- MidAtl – Craig Shirey

6. Other Business

Cost for student membership coming down for 2006.

7. Confirm date and time for next call – Margaret Murphy
 * November 9 9:00AM

1-888-737-5934

574811

Atl. stq + HSC

Jim McKenna
 Tony
 Paul
 Margaret

#4. Procedures Manual

Ron Essig to work on, done by end of year.

ENVIRONMENTAL + Res. Issue Comm -

Final mtg prep.

Planning for fall mtg. stq + HSC *mid-Nov. 15 16 17*

Hope to get announcement out this week

Speakers have been lined-up
 final prep for ~~the~~ mtg. location
 food, fund raiser, raffle

15
 10
 5
 2,500
 1,000
 * 300 to 500 in the past